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This is an unattainable and unfair bill aimed at reducing the number of safety officers. 

We all see what this is and it’s purpose-less public safety, more restrictions on law 

enforcement!! This must not pass!!!!  

It is difficult enough for LE to hire, retain, recruit officers right now! And with the 

current funding and salaries, I find it hilarious to think that a college graduate would 

waste their time applying for beg level positions. They already risk their lives for too 

little pay, now you want to them to pay for an education to get paid little for a job that 

puts their lives in peril.  

LEAVE LAW ENFORCEMENT ALONE! 


